
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 10th 2021 
 
 
 
Mayor and Council 
City of Vancouver 
 
 
By email to: mayorandcouncil@vancouver.ca   
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
On behalf of the Building Owners and Managers Association of British 
Columbia (BOMA), we would like to offer our endorsement for the recent 
motion put forward by Councillor Pete Fry titled: Don’t Feed the Wildlife. 
 
Feeding wildlife in the downtown core doesn’t just create a mess to clean up 
around commercial buildings, it also attracts rodents and insects that can 
create other health hazards for our tenants and members of the public. 
 
We support this motion as we feel it will go a long way toward keeping our 
public spaces inviting and usable. We know that our members and the 
commercial real estate industry will benefit from this proposal and we are 
eager to see the rest of Council vote in favour of this motion as well. 
 
Please let us know if we can provide any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Damian Stathonikos 
President 
Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia (BOMA) 
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